AIDS Committee of Western Newfoundland

Board Meeting February 13th, 2001

Minutes 

Present




Absent

Marina Martin



Colleen Anderson

Carol Galliot



Terry Power

Aileen Woolridge

Marc Thackeray

Thomas White

Minutes of January 23rd, 2001

Minutes of the October 4th, 2000 meeting were read.  Minutes approved by Tom, seconded by Aileen

Minutes of January 23, 2001 meeting were reviewed.  Aileen moved, Maria seconded the adoption of January 23rd minutes

Business Arising

Partnership with Theatre Newfoundland and Labrador

Aileen reported on the possibility of Theatre Newfoundland and Labrador (TNL) working with us to promote AIDS awareness.  They are very receptive.  This could possibly take the form of a caption on the theater handouts to passing out red ribbons at their shows.  This is especially exciting as the theatre shows are held up the Coast during Gros Morne Festival and will give an opportunity to do community AIDS awareness in an otherwise under serviced area.

Possible messages/slogans were discussed.  Committee members were asked to bring suggestions to the next meeting where we will decide on messages to put forth to TNL

One Day I Was Fine

Aileen made contact with the contact person listed on the book.  They will be sending 2 extra copies of the booklet to Aileen for appropriate distribution.  Kim will return Aileen’s copy at the next meeting.  Marc will contact St. John’s and inquire about the status of the book with regard to publishing additional copies.

By-laws

For clarification, four public meetings will include the AGM and three other meetings throughout the year.
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AGM

Room 103 at the YMCA in Corner Brook is booked for the AGM on March 28th, 2001.  Marina and her friends will bake fresh cookies and the AIDS Committee will look after making coffee and tea.  Bill Downer, Executive Director of the NF and Labrador AIDS committee and Father Terry Duffenais were suggested as possible guest speakers.  Marc will contact Bill Downer and Tom will contact Father Duffenais.  

Marc will not be re-offering as the Chair, he will act in the past chair capacity.  Kim informed the group she would not be offering or accepting the position of Chair.  Other committee members were asked to start thinking about these roles as the continued success of the committee depends on leadership.

Audit

Tom has made contact with Jean Anne at Newfoundland and Labrador AIDS committee.  They are also in the process of getting their books audited.  She will look into the possibility of this and get back to Tom.

Report on Dr. Bower’s Presentation 

Carol gave an update on the presentation.  The presentation largely focused on the retroviral medications, their side effects and ability to improve and lengthen life.  Dr. Bowmer and his team will be coming to the West Coast to work out of a clinic at WMRH every three months.  They are seeing about 30 patients per visit.  An educational component will also be maintained.  The AIDS committee will keep this in mind to send a representative whenever possible.

Business Arising:

Michelle House is interested in attending a future meeting.  Marc will invite her to attend our next meeting.  

Next Meeting will be held March 6th at 7:00.

Meeting adjourned

Recorded by,

__________________

Kim Bartholomew

